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DCSE Policy & Procedures Unit
Policy Update
PPU 07-09-004
September 6, 2007
SUBJECT: Identifying a CNOG Child
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Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at
*DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS, CSE.POLICY or (602) 771-8127.
The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov
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Effective September 6, 2007, the CNOG Indicator on the CAST screen no longer indicates if a
child on the case is a CNOG child.

To determine if a child is a CNOG child, select the child from the CHIC screen and Direct
Command to the CHPH screen. The CNOG child will display a “Y” in the CNOG column on
the CHPH screen.
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